Hi Julie, I just want to thank you for the opportunities you gave me, not only to create plays together but also the professional opportunities such as the High School Musical promotion. I am grateful for everything you did and on behalf of every pupil past, present and future at the Drama Studio I want to thank you for providing some of the happiest memories of creating theatre and giving an experience to an audience. Be it funny, touching or unexpected,

Thank you for everything, Alistair Wales Alistair is studying French at University